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Digitized from Box 7 of the Johh Marsh Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential ’Library

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 9, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR:  JACK MARSH
THROUGH: MAX FRIEDERSDORF 4, é

FROM: BOB WOLTHUIS }Q}U‘/

I got a second call this afternoon from Senator Helms regarding
the appointment of Secretary Butz to head the U.S. delegation

to the Chiang Kai shek funeral. He wanted to reiterate his

firm conviction that someone higher on the protocol list than
Secretary Butz be named to head the delegation. He has received
a second phone call from Taipei from his Legislative Assistant
who is presently in Taiwan.

He had a visit this morning also with the Rev. Billy Graham

and Senator Helms states that Dr. Graham is very disturbed

about the matter. Graham is supposedly going to call the
President today to express his concern. Helms suggested that
perhaps Secretary Schlesinger might go in lieu of Secretary Butz.

He expressed concern that his recommendation had not been acted
on and asked that I again pass his views on through channels

to the President.






















March 16

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

Russ:

I would like to talk to you about
the attached.

Jack



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 17, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: RUSS ROURKE
FROM: JACK MAR
I need to talk to you sometime today in reference to Dean

Phillips. I have some special instructions on how to handle
this in cooperation with the NSC.









NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL

March 18, 1976

To -~ Bud McFarlane

As requested, attached is a proposed reply
to Mr, Philips regarding the ROC's interest

in West German F-104's,

3

Tom Barnes










THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 19, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: BRENT SCOWCROQOFT
FROM: JACK MARS,
SUBJECT: Dean Philligs

In reference to the Dean Phillips matter, and following-up on our
conversation, if you could indicate to me the name of the individual
in the Department of State who would customarily handle this type
of transaction, I would be grateful.

If you have occasion to communicate with that individual, or anyone
else in State, as we agreed it would be best if you did not indicate
that there was any interest in this contact in any way by senior
persons here at the White House.

The position here is that this should be treated solely as any other
application, and we wish to avoid any indication of White House pre-

ference for any decision that otherwise might not be made.

Many thanks.















THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

,4/
4
March 22, 1976
MEMORANDUM TO: JACK MARSH
FROM: RUSS ROURKEM

e

Jack, as per my previous note, I spake with Dean Phillips. -

He was very pleasant...kept insisting that "Wé want everything
right out in the open. There is no other way to do business. None
of us want to do anything that would ever create a problem for

our very special friend."

He agreed to call Levin without even a suggestion that you or I call
first with a telephone introduction.

I get the feeling, however, that we haven't slipped away completely.
He was very careful in taking down my name and each of my telephone

extensions.

Next chapter?

















